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26th January 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Swans Homework 
 

As from Friday 27th January, Swans class will be having some more homework set in 
addition to the project homework.  The nature of this work will be some worksheets 
based on grammar, punctuation and/or maths that the children will have been 
working on throughout the week.  
 
We will looking at these completed sheets as part of the work in class, so we would 
ask that you support us in encouraging your child to complete the homework. If they 
find the work difficult, please write a short note on the sheet.  
 
We find that the CGP publication books are a handy resource to have; the KS2 
English Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling book is particularly useful. If you would 
like to purchase a copy to keep at home for reference, we can order them at a 
reduced rate of £2.25, instead of the retail price of £4.95. 
 
If you have any questions about the additional homework, please speak to myself or 
Mrs Bilner.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr Bassett 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

I would like to purchase a copy of the KS2 English Grammar, Punctuation and 
Spelling book and enclose payment of £2.25. 

 
Name : ………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed : …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
 



 

 


